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  Cardinal Sean O’Malley, OFMCap, honored the community in Brighton with a friendly visit on
Thursday, July 26. He arrived at 6:00PM, led us for the Evening Prayer (Vespers) and had
dinner with us. Being a man of simple Franciscan tastes, he neither made any long speeches or
excpected any special treatment other than that of a fellow &quot;Friar.&quot;  

    

  

   

  

     

  

  
  
  
  
  
  Cardinal Sean O’Malley, OFMCap. at the Assumprionist Center  

    

  Fr. Claude welcomed the cardinal in the chapel before Evening Prayer assuring him of the
prayer of the community especially as he meets the numerous challenges of this great
Archdiocese. Cardinal Sean asked numerous questions of our student brothers and was
genuinely interested to know more about the Assumptionists. Before leaving, he posed for a
group photo on the steps of our house. This photo appeared in his weekly &ldquo;blog&rdquo;.
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http://www.cardinalseansblog.org/
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